
Dear FIT Families, 

I wanted to share with you and our students a short video introducing our Word of the 
Month. 

Also, we will have new assignments for grades K-5 available Monday. Some of you will 
be receiving them electronically from your teachers or accessing them on our website. 
Others will be picking them up from school. Please make sure and inform your 
teacher of your preference so that they can prepare a packet for you if you plan 
on picking-up. 

Because of the Shelter in Place, when picking-up homework, you will not be able to 
enter the building. Please ring the doorbell and let us know your child's name and we'll 
bring the packet out to you. Also please bring any work you need to drop off. We will be 
available for pick-up/drop-off Monday April 13th from 7:30am through 6:00pm. We 
plan on resuming this cycle each Monday. 

We hope you and your family are safe and healthy. Please reach out to us if you are 
finding yourselves in any hardship so that we can provide support. Also reach out if you 
have questions regarding this message. 

Sincerely, 
Claud Allaire 
Executive Director 

 


